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Waltham Board of Health Meeting Minutes 
 

April 28, 2015 
 
Dr. Merola and William Hanley did not attend the meeting.  All other members 
were present.  
 
The meeting was called to order at 5:00 PM.  

 
The minutes of the last meeting (March 24, 2015) were reviewed and accepted by 
the members. 
 

 
 

1. Application and presentation requesting a Recombinant DNA License from 
the City of Waltham was made by Forum Pharmaceuticals, 225 Second 
Ave., Waltham.  The License was approved. 

 
 
2. Application and presentation requesting a Recombinant DNA License from 

the City of Waltham was made by Entasis Therapeutics, 35 Gatehouse 
Drive, Building E, Waltham.  They are a spin-off company of AstraZeneca 
at the same address.  The license was approved. 

 
 

The meeting adjourned at 6:00 PM. 
 
 
The next Board Meeting is scheduled for Tuesday, May 26, 2015 at 5:00 PM. 
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